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22nd April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Key Stage 3 – Assessment Fortnight. 

 

I would like to inform you that all students in Year 7, 8 and 9 will be sitting assessments in all subject 

areas in the week of May 20th – 7th June. 

 

All assessments will take place in normal lessons, e.g. the Geography assessment will take place 

when Geography is normally taught.  When a lesson is not an assessment, then normal teaching will 

take place.  Students should bring books and other equipment to these lessons as usual.  

 

An assessment timetable showing which lessons are assessments for your daughter’s form will follow 

next week. 

 

Some students are entitled to access arrangements and I would encourage their families to continue 

engaging with our SEND department if they have any query.   

 

We are conscious that for some students it might be one of their first opportunities to take a range of 

assessments in one week and they might feel apprehensive. Some level of anxiety is to be expected 

and students should not hesitate to speak with you, their family and adults in the school about their 

concerns.   

 

I would like to thank you in advance for supporting your daughter as she prepares herself for the 

assessment fortnight.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Pastoral team should you have a query. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

 
Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 
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